
 
 
 
Ref. 40 /14 
Rome, 13 May 2014                   Presidents  of European Archery Federations 
          c.c.    WAE Executive Board Members 
         WAE Committees Members 
         WAE Liaisons 
                    WA Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
Re.: 14. WAE Elective Congress  
 
 
Dear Member Associations, 
 

On behalf of the WAE Executive Board members, I have the pleasure to invite you to 
attend the 14th WAE Elective Congress in Echmiadzin (Armenia).  

 
                                          Sunday, 20 July 2014, at 3,00 p.m.  

At Congress Hotel 
1st Italy street, 0010, Yerevan, Armenia  -  Tel: +37410591103, 

     e-mail: eventmanager@hotelcongressyerevan.com 
 

The Congress participants, who are not registered with a team, will be accommodated 
in Congress Hotel. For the  room rates and for  detailed  hotel information and transportation,  
please use the forms available prepared by the Organizers. You can find them on WAE website 
www.archeryeurope.org (homepage, under WAE Congress). 
 

  
The other participants will be picked up at 13.30 at their hotels, upon request. The 

Congress registration will start at 2 o’ clock. 
 

As per WAE Constitution and Rules,  nominations by Member Associations are hereby 
called for the following positions to be elected : 

   
• President 
• Vice President (1 position)  
• Members (3 positions) 

 
The nomination forms are available on WAE website www.archeryeurope.org 

(homepage, under WAE Congress),  and  have to be sent to the WAE Secretary General, 
m.pisciotti@emau.org not later than  20 June 2014   
 
 
 



 
Also the following documents can  be found on WAE website: 

 
1. Congress Accreditation Form     
2. Proxy Form                   
3. Hotel Reservation Form (for delegates)         
4. Transportation Form (for delegates) 
 

The Congress Accreditation Form and the Proxy Form  must be received  by 20 June 
2014 the latest, attention the Secretary General (m.pisciotti@emau.org) 

 
The Hotel Reservation and Transportation Forms for the Congress Delegates must be 

received by the LOC by email to: nune200707@rambler.ru  not later than 20 June 2014. 
  
 

Best regards, 
 

       

          
                             Marinella Pisciotti 

                         Secretary General 
 

 
            

  
 
 


